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MyRFS UPDATE
NEW FEATURES AND IMPROVEMENTS November 2014

The MyRFS team are pleased to announce 
that we have released a number of new 
features and bug fixes to MyRFS based 
on feedback from MyRFS users. These 
updates are outlined below:

Callout stats update
A bug was fixed in the brigade callouts, individual 
callouts and member callouts modules to allow MyRFS 
to properly display incidents that have been entered 
into BIRS. This fix is retrospective, so users should be 
able to see all incidents they have entered since the 
BIRS system went live, as well as all old FIRS reports. 
In addition, reports should now be visible in MyRFS as 
soon as they are submitted.

Group Captains callout stats upgrade
This is a new feature that has been frequently 
requested by Group Captains. It allows Group Captains 
and Deputy Group Captains to be able to see callout 
data for all brigades in any LGA where they are 
recorded as a Group Captain. To select a brigade to 
display callout information for, a drop down menu has 

been added listing all available brigades. This feature 
is available in the callout stats module by going to My 
Brigade>Callout Stats menu within MyRFS.

COP enhancements
There have been some minor changes to the 
way the COP appears and a number of useability 
enhancements, including the reintroduction of the 
lightning layer for volunteer members.

Fire Weather
An exciting new feature that allows members to be able 
to view a range of detailed weather information and 
predictions for any area in the state. It is available by 
going to Resources>Fire Weather menu within MyRFS. 
Further information about this tool is available in the 
November Operational Brief.

If you have any feedback, questions or issues on any 
of these new features or have suggestions for future 
improvement to MyRFS please email us at MyRFS@rfs.
nsw.gov.au.

https://www.myrfs.nsw.gov.au/Home/ViewArticle/tabid/360/ArticleId/1640/Operational-Brief-Fire-Weather-Portal.aspx

